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Rick Dodge, Williams 66, is presently collecting material on the dra f t, whi ch he 
hopes to publ ish as anthology sometime after the scheduled congressional act ion 
re the draft in June, and one of the sections of the book will be on t he topic 
"Women and The Draft." He would 1 ike ve ry much to have a meeting on this subj ect , 
Thursday evening after dinner in Dewey house 1 iving room. He has a paper--
Conscription: The War on Women and Children, delive red by Elizabeth Polstes , 
President, U.S. section, Women's International League for Peace and Freedom, at 
the annual meeting of the American Orthopsychiatr ic Association--that he wou ld 
like to read. Afterward there wi11 be a discussion . 
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